
From: Dana Mark [mailto:danafmark@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 11:53 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop Northern Pass! 
 
 
 
 
For the past 60 years, the beautiful mountains, lakes and meadows of NH have filled me with 
wonder and awe. 
 
Watching the sun rise from the old Mt. Washington Hotel with my family as a child, hiking the 
Presidential range many times with friends and family, teaching for 35 years in NH schools 
(where the students enjoyed many science and recreational trips) - I witnessed the healing power 
of New Hampshire's wild places on people of all generations.  
 
And judging by the multitudes of hikers, skiers and foreign tourists we saw over the decades, 
countless other families felt the magic, too! 
 
So we're stunned that a few special interests are willing to scar that majestic beauty with a power 
cut that doesn't even benefit NH residents, but instead, impacts the vital tourism that supports the 
local economy, and the ecological integrity of the region.  
 
So on behalf of countless friends, family, travelers from near and far - as well as the vibrant 
multitudes of wildlife filling our state, and the forests, streams and meadows they depend on - I 
implore in the strongest possible terms: 
 
STOP NORTHERN PASS ONCE AND FOR ALL! 
 
            Sincerely, Dana Mark and Family 
            Sanbornton, NH 
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